
 

Council #6463 Newsletter ~November 2021 
 

Next Mtg:  Christmas Dinner Sat. Dec. 4 at St. Patrick’s; social 5:30-6:30, dinner at 6:30 

Knightly N ews 
 

❖ Our next mtg will be our annual KC Christmas dinner on Dec. 4—see above for times.  We will be 

providing ham and beverages.  Please bring a dish to pass. 

❖ We have begun our Nut Sales after masses.  Please help out if you are available, but also spread the 

word.  If we don’t have something you would like, it’s possible to get it online. 

❖ As always, please reach out to men you know to join our council.  If we meet our membership goal by 

12/31, 100% of our state assessment is waived for April. 

❖ Just a reminder that if any Knight knows of a person in financial distress due to Covid 19 or other 

hardship, we can make a request to the State Charity Fund for a possible disbursement. 

❖ The Council of Catholic Women will not be doing their annual “Cookie Walk” this year due to Covid. 

❖ Our Worthy District Deputy Dennis Hampton attended and presented ideas to help engage members. 

❖ The 2022 State Bowling Tournament will be hosted by Sun Prairie.  Early bird registration deadline of 

Dec. 15.  Final deadline of Jan. 15.  Contact Len Hendricks if you wish to participate. 

❖ All officers invited to attend the Winter District/Diocese mtg on December 5 from 1pm to 5pm at Chula 

Vista Resort, Wisconsin Dells. 

❖ Districts 43/46 to host the State KC Convention on May 6-8.  Our council has been asked if we can 

assist in setup/takedown. 

❖ State Charity Raffle tickets have been provided by our District Deputy.  We need to confirm if Matt 

Strong will be able to continue as coordinator for our council as he has done in the past. 

❖ The 2021 Pioneer Catholic Banquet Series sponsored by the UW-Platteville Newman Center was held 

Oct. 21 at the Madison Club.  Jeff Blaska, Tubby Schroeder, and Will Wolske attended.  Our seminarian 

from this past summer, Matthew Hanstad also attended, and gave a presentation at our Nov mtg 

regarding the fundraising project for the Newman Center.  Any donations before Jan. 1 will have a 

dollar for dollar match. 

Knights of Columbus 
Charity Unity Fraternity Patriotism 



 Elected Officers for the 2021/2022 fraternal year: 

 

Grand Knight – Mike McGrath 

Deputy Grand Knight – Dean Winters 

Financial Secretary – Len Hendricks 

Chancellor – Will Wolske 

Recorder – Joe Morgan 

Treasurer – David E. Munz 

Lecturer –  

Advocate – Mark Nolden 

Warden – Ken Clemens 

Inside Guard – Vince Miller 

Outside Guard – Lloyd Kippley 

Trustees – David L. Munz, Bob Theel, Tubby Schroeder 

 

 

Offerings of Prayer 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Tom Karls 

Len Hendricks 

Anelda Lochner 

brother of Dave Neumaier 

Bill Liegel and his wife Marcie 

 

Service Program Personnel for the new fraternal year are as 

follows: 

 

Program Director:  Dean Winters 

Faith Director:  Mike McGrath 

 

Community Director:  Jason McGrath 

Family Director:  Joe Morgan 

Life Director:  Ken Clemens 

Membership Director:  Bill Holler 

Retention Chairman:  Tubby Schroeder 

 

  
  

 

 

 


